
HB 1619 -- SCHOOL TRANSFERS

SPONSOR: Curtis

This bill limits the tuition charged under the School Transfer Law
for the school year 2013-14 and following years to $10,000 per
pupil. Any overage for the 2013-14 will be credited to the sending
district's liabilities with the receiving district for the current
fiscal year.

The bill contains an emergency clause.


